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Grundisburgh Tennis Club 
Coronavirus (Covid-19) Advice 

 

Everyone using the Grundisburgh Tennis Club’s courts must do so in accordance 

with government, NHS and LTA guidelines and those posted on court.  Please be 

aware that the guidelines might change at short notice. 

Please think of others playing after you who might be more vulnerable. 
 

 Please do not to play if you have COVID or any of the 3 main COVID symptoms (fever, new 

continuous cough or loss\change to smell\taste).  Please only play again once you have tested to 

confirm you do not have COVID. 

 

More information at: 

 

o lta.org.uk/coronavirus 

o www.gov.uk/coronavirus 

https://lta.org.uk/coronavirus
http://www.gov.uk/coronavirus

